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October 31, 2019



Dear Alison,
The NMS Panel of the Arts and Sciences Curriculum Committee reviewed the proposed revision to the Actuarial Science BA and BS during the regular NMS Panel meeting on October 7, 2019.
The proposed changes to the Actuarial Science program are in response to feedback suggestions from industry that point to a need for stronger communication skills of Actuarial Science majors. The proposed revisions address this need by adding one communication course  (either Comm2110, Comm2131, or Comm2367) to the major prerequisites, and to add a required course (English 3304, Business and Professional Writing) to the major.
Students currently enrolled in the actuarial science program will be held harmless during the transition period to the proposed requirements.

The proposed revision was unanimously approved with two minor recommendations and one contingency that all have been addressed. The NMS Panel forwards the proposed revision to the Actuarial Science BA and BS to the Arts and Sciences Curriculum Committee with a motion to approve.




Sincerely,
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Dr. Harald Vaessin

Chair, NMS Panel of ASCC

Professor and Chair, Molecular Genetics
Department of Molecular Genetics





College of Arts and Sciences


            482 West 12th Avenue


  					   Columbus, OH 43210-1292





    				           Phone: (614) 292-3594


                        Fax: (614) 292-5379


				                 Email: vaessin.1@osu.edu
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